COPY
1LOY D)y REGISTER OF SHIPEING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone : Royal 3551 (6 Lines)

29th February, 1952.

Dear Sirs,

We have your letter of the 22nd February
regardng the law action pending, arising out
of the loss of the tug "SECURITY" in December,
1946.

We confirm that Mr. Young, one of our Sur-
veyors who carried out a survey on the vessecl in
1944, is now in Japan, and that Mr, Widgery 1s
at present on the Soclety's London Outdoor Staffe.

Mr. Widgery will, of course, be available to
produce his own report, and we can arrange for
one of our clerical staff, Mr, C.F, Algate, to
produce in court that written by Mr. Younge.

We also confirm that it will be necessary for
a sub-poena to be served on any member of our

staff whom you wish to appear in court or to
interview regarding this case.

Yours faithfully,

X

W- J.F:

Chief Executive.

Messrs. Rowley, Ashworth & Coe.,
10, Charles II Street,
London, S.W. 1.




